
Up to $150,000 
ARMED ROBBERY OF USPS LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the arrest and 
conviction of the suspect responsible for robbing a U.S. Postal Service (USPS) letter carrier 

in Colorado Springs.

On Saturday, March 9, 2024, at approximately 10:54am, a suspect robbed a letter carrier near 918 Teal Court and 
fled east on Mallard Drive. The suspect was described as a young black male in his late teens or early 20's, slim build, 

approximately 6' tall and 160lbs wearing a black hoodie and grey pants with a mask pulled up over his nose. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PERSONS YOURSELF 
If you have any information about this incident, please contact the

U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 
Reference Case No. 4267547-ROBB 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




